Army Corps Project Review & Look-Ahead
May 9, 2024

e The West Groin work is completed and the remaining sand fence at the adjacent dune will
be installed by the middle of next week.

e The Borough’s Department of Public Works will begin cleaning the beach area at the
shore line. We expect this work to finish before next weekend (May 18-19) and have the
beach open to public access.

e While the beach areas will be open, the areas immediately adjacent to the two (2)
terminal groins will remain closed and access restricted. Please respect security and
safety fencing in these areas.

e De-mobilization of the West staging area has begun and is expected to be completed by
May 21.

¢ Once the sand dune fence at the West Groin area is completed next week, the entire
sensitive dune structure will be fenced in. Signage is being prepared to remind
beachgoers that there is no access allowed to these areas.



